
OUR FUNDING
PARTNERS

toothbrushes
toothpaste
baby wipes
laundry soap
laundry vouchers

 PARTNERS Family Resource
Center received a generous grant to
offer you some resources that may
be helpful to you and your family.

Items that may be available to be
gifted to you

Call 530-268-5606 to schedule a

time to pick up your goodies

Are you making plans for your kids to start TK or
Kindergarten in August?

 
Students that are 5 years old on or before Sept. 1, 2021

will be enrolled in Kindergarten.
 

Students that are turning 5 years old between Sept. 2
and Dec. 2, 2021 will be eligible for Transitional

Kindergarten (TK).
 

You will need to bring the following documents when
registering your child:

Birth Verification - birth certificate, baptismal
certificate or registrar's statement

Immunization Records
Proof of Residency - utility bill, rental agreement, new

home purchase agreement with physical address
Court ordered legal papers (if applicable)

 
Have questions? Ready to register your student?

 Call the Ready Springs Office 530-432-1118
 

The Power of Three teachers your child to better understand an
expectation or be more comfortable with a new experience. It will help
to calm a child's anxiety, provide clear expected behaviors, and bring a
sense of order to the family. It provides a learning experience with the
parents' help prior to the real event and helps children feel safer.

                                                                                                 Continued on page 2

Hi there!  We are still here to
support you and your family!
We ask that you please call to set
up a time to access our services,
like the Diaper Project.

Please call 268-5606 or 278-8257
to set up a time to access these
services. We can arrange a time
for you to pick up what you are
needing.
Stay safe and healthy!

 Virtual Playgroup
Wednesday's 10 am
Our playgroup features stories,
songs, sharing, prereading and
math exercises. Fun, Free
Preschool Activities for parents
and their young children

Contact Laurie 530-278-8257
To sign up and receive the Zoom

invite.

CLOTHES CLOSET
FREE DIAPERS
LENDING LIBRARY
COMPUTER LAB
(INTERNET ACCESS, FAX,
PRINTER, COMPUTERS)
CAREER DEVELOPMENT
SUPPORT
PARENTING CLASSES
WEEKLY PLAYGROUP
COMMUNITY RESOURCES
& REFERRALS

STORY TIME 
WITH LAURIE

10862 Spenceville Road,
Penn Valley

Located on Ready Springs
School Campus

Turn right at the campus
stop sign, we are located

in the 2nd portable

M - F 9:00 to 4:00

PARENTING PARTNERS
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Parenting Tips  with Annie

Annie Keel ing,
MFA

The Power of Three

KINDERGARTEN
ROUND UP

PENN VALLEY DAFFODIL RUN
The 2021 Joanie Bumpus Daffodil Run will be virtual

this year!
It will be run from April 1 through April
11, 2021 on a new course in Penn Valley
that will be safe for all participants. It is

not too late to sign up!
 

There is a 5K and 10K run and a 5K
Family Run

 
Entry fees are $25 for adults (16 and up),

$15 for youth (15 and under)
Sign up at daffodilrunpv.com



Tell child before event what behavior you expect, perhaps the night before
Tell them in the morning before the event
Tell them just before the event

1.
2.
3.

The way that you "tell" your child this information can take on a variety of learning styles. If you are taking
them to meet a new family for the first time you could:
1. Tell them as best you can what to expect (audial learning)
2. Show them pictures of the new friends (visual learning)
3. Role-play with action, dolls, cars, ect (kinesthetic learning)

This repetition provides an opportunity for your child to learn and practice the new and potentially scary event.

partnersfamilyresourcecenters.org

The Food Bank of Nevada County will
continue to host DRIVE-THRU distributions

at:
 

Grass Valley Seventh Day Adventist
Church

12889 Osborn Hill Rd, GV
Thursdays 10am to 1pm

 
North San Juan Oak Tree Campus

18847 Oak Tree Road, NC
Tuesday April 13th, 

10 am to 12pm
In partnership with Twin Ridges Elementary
School District, SJR Family Resource Center,

and the County of Nevada.

The Nevada County Library has
been offering many activities on
Facebook, Instagram, and online!
Including Baby Story Time,  Book

Boogie Story Time, Book Clubs, and
much more!!

 
To see what they are offering go to

their website
mynevadacounty.com/library

or connect with them on Facebook
and Instagram

Needing more resources to support
you during this time? Call

2-1-1 and they can connect you to
those resources to support you and
your family or visit their COVID-19

resource page
 

211connectingpoint.org or call 211

Annie Keeling, MFA, is the Parenting Specialist for Nevada County Superintendent of
Schools. She teaches parenting classes throughout the year. Contact Annie to find the next

class near you: akeeling@nevco.org or 530-268-5086.

FREE Distance Learning Center and
Youth Hub is open from 8:15am to 2pm

weekdays, at the Nevada County
Fairgrounds. Children in 4th grade or

higher can be dropped-off at the center,
while parents or guardians must remain

with younger students. 
They offer high-speed internet access,
socially distanced workstations, and a

safe and supervised study environment.
Breakfast and Lunch are provided.
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DISTANCE
LEARNING CENTER

FOOD
RESOURCES

Interfaith Food Ministry is
continuing with their normal

distribution schedule via DRIVE-
THRU.

 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays

10am to 1pm
 

2nd Saturday of the month
10am to 12pm

440 Henderson Street
(530) 273-8132

FOOD BANK OF
NEVADA COUNTY

INTERFAITH
FOOD

MINISTRY


